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MORE NEW ORDINANCES  All of you should have recently received 

several updated and new ordinances by mail.   This included our new tax and 

budget ordinances for the new year.  A letter from our Mayor explaining these 

ordinances was also included.  If you have any questions or did not receive this 

mailing, please let Clerk Tuthill know right away. 

 
Directory Correction  
Commissioner Magers phone 
number is 762-4334.  Please 
use this number to contact him 
instead of his wife’s number as 
listed in the directory. 

New to Bancroft?   

Please let clerk Tuthill know so 
that she can add you to the 
Directory. 
 

WELCOME TO THE 
NEIGHBORHOOD!!! 
Please welcome new residents 
Tom and Samantha Heavrin 
Their children, Lauren and Will 
grandparents Dan and Beverly 
Heintz 
7616 Wesleyan Place 
 
Kevin and Kristin Thompson 
Children Lewis and Lenore 
2309 Tavener 

 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 

MAYOR 
 

Melissa Dimeny 
558-7003 

meldimeny@yahoo.com 
 

COMMISSIONERS 
 

Mary Jude Constable 
423-1559 

constablmj@gmail.com 
 

Bryan Berman 
419-8840 

bryKB3@aol.com 
 

Matthew Tungate 
262-8658 

CommissionerMattTungate 
@mail.com 

 
Jeff Magers 

502-762-4334 
jsmagers@outlook.com  

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
ajsaccountant@hotmail.com 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

       Shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

bancroftkypd@msn.com 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes  

& Maloney 
 

 

 

 

MAM 

  

NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM July 9th 

 Jefferson Manor 

All residents are welcome. 

Important numbers: Emergencies: 911, 
Non-emergencies (502) 574-7111 or (502) 
574-2111 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

FIREWORKS! 

Please remember when celebrating this 4th of 

July that fireworks are prohibited and can be 

loud.  Please be considerate of neighbors and 

pets. 
RUMPKE 

Recycling collection days for July and August 

are: Mondays 7/13, 7/27, 8/10, 8/24.  There 

are no delays for the July 4th holiday.  

Any questions, please contact Rumpke. 

mailto:bancroftkypd@msn.com

